
January 30, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Donna Wirt 

Lexis-Nexis 

1150 18th Street 

Suite 600 

Washington, D.C.  20036 

 

Dear Ms. Wirt: 

 

Per our telephone conversation, I have enclosed copies of our press releases to date.  You will find 

the numbers of documents released, as well as a brief description highlighting the content of those 

records.  I hope this provides helpful guidance to you as you contact NARA for copies of the 

documents. 

 

Again, the number for the JFK Assassination Records Collection at the National Archives is 

301-713-6620. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure  


